

TRƯỜNG THPT CHUYÊN TRẦN ĐẠI NGHĨA		KIỂM TRA GIỮA HỌC KỲ II – NH: 2015-2016	
Họ và tên HS:		MÔN THI ANH VĂN PT KHỐI 11 VERSION A	MÃ PHÁCH
Số TT HS:	Phòng thi:	Số báo danh:	
LỚP:	Chữ ký Giám thị 1	Chữ ký Giám thị 2	SỐ THỨ TỰ BÀI THI

Học sinh làm bài trên ANSWER SHEET

I. Choose the word with the underlined part pronounced differently from those of the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|-------------|----------------|------------------|
| 1. A. deposit | B. observe | C. dragon | D. contain |
| 2. A. resolution | B. decrease | C. insist | D. personal |
| 3. A. preparation | B. recently | C. expectation | D. differentiate |

II. Choose the word that has a different stress pattern.

- | | | | |
|------------------|----------------|----------------|-------------|
| 5. A. concrete | B. resource | C. wildlife | D. backpack |
| 6. A. speciality | B. contingency | C. environment | D. recovery |
| 7. A. mistletoe | B. register | C. survival | D. canister |

III. Choose the most suitable answer for each question.

8. 'You missed a good chance in your career.' – 'Yes, I _____ that job when Mr. Johnson offered.'
A. must take B. must have taken C. should take D. should have taken
9. You can't get inside _____ you do not have a ticket.
A. unless B. without C. until D. if
10. There are several countries _____ the traffic moves on the left-hand side.
A. which B. in what C. where D. that
11. People who exercise frequently have greater physical endurance than those _____.
A. who doesn't B. that doesn't C. which don't D. who don't
12. A passport is valid for ten years, unless otherwise stated.
A. if it doesn't say something else B. if not stated in another place
C. if it is said in a different way D. if the statement is wise
13. If I had met you last Sunday, I _____ here now.
A. wouldn't have been B. wouldn't be C. were not D. am not
14. _____ his advice, I would never have got the job.
A. Except B. Apart from C. But for D. As for
15. _____ electricity you use, _____ your bill will be.
A. The most – the higher B. The more – the higher
C. The more – the less D. The more – higher
16. They asked me a lot of questions, _____ I couldn't answer.
A. all of which B. all of them C. all of whom D. all of that
17. Mental disorders, drug use and hypnosis can all cause _____.
A. hallucinate B. hallucination C. hallucinatory D. hallucinogen
18. People who get hooked _____ Facebook may become anxious over a lack of likes.

19. You're _____ to a full refund should you be unsatisfied with the quality of our goods.
 A. up to B. on C. to D. over
 A. due B. allowed C. entitled D. returned
20. All of the food and packaging that I take on the trip comes back home with me where it is _____ of properly.
 A. thrown away B. disposed C. discarded D. deposited

IV. ERROR RECOGNITION: Choose the part that needs correcting.

21. Animals and man use the energy finding in food to operate their bodies.
 A B C D
22. Although the increases in airfares, most people still prefer to travel by plane.
 A B C D
23. For the best quality wine, here people grow vines most at below 100 meters above sea level.
 A B C D
24. Justice is often personified as a blindfolded woman to hold a pair of scales.
 A B C D
25. The government resolved taking further actions to put the population growth under control.
 A B C D

V. GUIDED CLOZE: Choose the option that best fits the blank space in the following passage.

NOISE POLLUTION

Noise is more than a mere nuisance. (26) _____ certain levels and durations of exposure, it can cause physical damage to the eardrum, and (27) _____ in temporary or permanent hearing loss. (28) _____ causing hearing loss, excessive noise exposure can also (29) _____ blood pressure and pulse rates, cause irritability, anxiety, and mental fatigue, and interfere with sleep, recreation, and personal communication. Noise pollution control is, therefore, (30) _____ importance in the workplace and in the community.

Noise effects can be (31) _____ by a number of techniques, for example, increasing the distance or blocking the path between the noise source and the recipient, reducing noise levels at the source, and (32) _____ recipients with earplugs or earmuffs. Increasing path distance is very effective because, as a sound wave spreads outward from the source, the fixed (33) _____ of energy in the wave is dissipated over an ever-expanding wave front. Path barriers (34) _____ walls, ceilings, and floors can be effective by absorbing as well as reflecting sound energy. Special earmuffs are available to protect industrial and construction workers.

The best way (35) _____ noise pollution is to reduce the sound levels at the source, for instance, by improving design, muffling machinery and engines, and properly maintaining and lubricating machinery to reduce vibration.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|----------------|---------------|--------------|
| 26. A. In | B. On | C. At | D. To |
| 27. A. bring | B. result | C. create | D. affect |
| 28. A. In addition to | B. In spite of | C. Due to | D. In short |
| 29. A. enlarge | B. maximize | C. raise | D. rise |
| 30. A. for | B. of | C. at | D. within |
| 31. A. done | B. created | C. brought | D. minimized |
| 32. A. protecting | B. protect | C. protected | D. protects |
| 33. A. kind | B. type | C. amount | D. number |
| 34. A. as | B. such as | C. such that | D. or |
| 35. A. prevents | B. prevented | C. to prevent | D. prevent |

VI. Read the passage carefully, then choose the correct answers.

ECOTOURISM

Ecotourism is a combination of ecology (the study of systems of living things) and tourism. The International Ecotourism Society defines ecotourism as 'responsible travel to natural areas that conserves the environment and improves the well-being of the local people'. Actually, ecotourism can mean travel to far-off places of great natural beauty, but not always in a responsible way. It is a big business, and the **allure** of money can cause people to think about profits first. While ecotourism offers benefits for people and ecosystem, it leaves ecosystems open to negative effects too.

Costa Rica has an ecotourism industry worth over one billion dollars yearly, and thousands of jobs have been created. Nearly 21% of the land is now protected national parks, largely thanks to ecotourism. Nonetheless, due to the number of people visiting the country's natural places, some damage to the ecosystem has occurred. At one national park in Costa Rica, wild monkeys now feed on garbage left by the tourists. Furthermore, ecotourists tend to seek out places with the rarest animals and plants, pressuring the most delicate of living things.

Controlling abuses isn't easy. Corruption can lead officials to tolerate ecological damage. For example, a large resort facility, normally not allowed near a sanctuary, might be allowed if the company pays enough money to certain people in the government. Limited resources are another issue. Areas of forests and beaches that would require an army to protect are often watched by several employees.

It is easy to be critical of the ecotourism industry, but it is important to be positive as well. Ecotourism can never be 'pure'. We can't expect zero negative effects on the ecosystem. It is also unrealistic to think that humans won't go anywhere accessible them. If protection efforts are maintained and intensified, those remaining places of undisturbed nature may be stressed, but they won't be destroyed.

36. In reality, ecotourism _____.
A. is a responsible way to travel
B. means exactly as it is defined
C. ensures the well-being of nature as well as of the local people
D. is different from how the International Ecotourism Society defines it
37. The word 'allure' in paragraph 1 is closest in meaning to _____.
A. benefits B. attraction C. damage D. ecosystems
38. What is the effect of ecotourism on Costa Rica?
A. It has turned half of the country into national parks.
B. It has earned the country a lot of money.
C. It has created well-paid jobs.
D. It has destroyed the ecosystem.
39. Why might a large resort be available near a sanctuary?
A. The army could not protect the sanctuary.
B. Abuses are allowed for large resort facility.
C. The government officials have been bribed.
D. There are not enough officials near the sanctuary.
40. What does the author suggest in the final paragraph?
A. Some negative effects on the ecosystem are acceptable.
B. We should not allow ecotourism.
C. We should make more places accessible to humans.
D. Undisturbed nature is the highest priority.

VII. WORD FORMATION: Complete each sentence with the correct form of the words given.

41. Jim is _____. No one else in this company knows how to operate the security system. (**REPLACE**)
42. The ritual of the church was observed with great _____. (**SOLEMN**)
43. The judge concluded that the arrest had been _____. (**LAW**)

44. The company was sued for dumping harmful chemicals _____. (LEGAL)
45. Human activities should create minimum _____ to the environment. (DISTURB)

VIII. SENTENCE TRANSFORMATION: rewrite the following sentences, beginning as shown or suggested.

46. "If our family had not encouraged us, we wouldn't have finished our book last year," the twin brothers told the press.

→ The twin brothers told the press that if _____

47. If the weather had not been favorable, his around-the-world voyage wouldn't have succeeded.

→ Had it _____

48. No one but Tania could climb to the mountain top. (EXCEPTION)

→ With _____

49. John will only answer if you ring the bell twice. (UNLESS)

→ John _____

50. You can borrow my camera, but you must be careful with it. (LONG)

→ You can borrow my camera _____

😊😊😊 THE END OF THE TEST! 😊😊😊